
 
 
 
2. PERTH PRISON VISITING COMMITTEE - APPOINTMENT (AN47-2005) 
 
Reference is made to Article III of the minute of meeting of the City Council of 18th October 2004. 
 
It is reported that Mr David Thom has intimated that he is unable to accept the above appointment 
because of business commitments. 
 
The Council's instructions are requested with regard to the filling this vacancy. 
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